
Middle School Science Instructional Materials Public Review

*The NGSS logo is a registered trademark of Achieve. Neither Achieve nor the lead states and partners that developed the Next Generation Science Standards were 
involved in the production of this product, and do not endorse it.

SDUHSD invites community members to review and provide 
feedback for the three Middle School Science Instructional 

Materials being piloted and considered for 2020-2021 adoption.

SDUHSD District Office Lobby
March 23-27, 2020 (9:00 am - 4:30 pm)*

*Viewing will be extended to 6:00 pm on March 23 & 26, and a 
district representative will be available to answer questions.

http://www.nextgenscience.org/

